
Appendix 2 

Kingsmead Square consultation 

Consultation has been carried out with the Council Cycle Forum, access 
and mobility groups, local councillors, local traders, the Police and 
relevant council departments. The scheme has also been presented to a 
Council scheme assessment meeting.  

There were a total of 12 responses to the consultation. The majority of 
these were from cyclists or cycling groups who supported the proposal. 
There were some proposed modifications which have been considered 
and a number of these incorporated.  

There were 2 objectors who have concerns about possible conflict 
between pedestrians and cyclists because of the number of pedestrians 
in the area and how these proposals fit in with the future aspiration to 
pedestrianise the square and the general desire to make Kingsmead 
Square even more of a street café /dining destination. Consultation has 
been carried out with the team (Alcohol Harm Reduction) dealing with the 
proposals to improve the public realm and it has been ensured that the 
cycle link fits in with their future aspirations. 

 
 


